
I support the passing of HB 3318, I am a dog trainer who teaches out of an agriculture arena on EFU land, and have for over 15 
years. Horse riding arenas and other spacious agricultural buildings are perfect for providing dogs and handlers with a safe place to 
learn. Access to dog training makes a huge difference in creating dogs that a pleasure to live with, and live next to and in the 
community. Dog training is about teaching dogs self control and good behaviors - classes are not disruptive or loud, I've never had 
any complaints about my classes and provide so many dogs with a good start in life. This is an excellent bill to keep a very valuable 
service accessible to all in many communities.


